
BARREL Data Use Policy 
  
BARREL data products are made freely available to the public and every effort is 
made to ensure that these products are of the highest quality. However, there 
may occasionally be issues with either the instruments or data processing that 
affect the accuracy of data. When possible, a quality flag is included in higher 
level data products, and "known issues" are posted in the BARREL data 
repository.  You are also strongly encouraged to follow the guidelines below if 
you are planning a publication or presentation in which BARREL data are used. 
This will help you ensure that your science results are valid.  
  
1.) Users should always use the highest version numbers of data and analysis 
tools. Browse/quick-look plots are not intended for science analysis or publication 
and should not be used for those purposes without consent of the PI. 
  
2.) Users should notify the BARREL PI of the data use and investigation 
objectives. This will ensure that you are using the data appropriately and have 
the most recent version of the data or analysis routines. Additionally, if a 
BARREL team member is already working on a similar or related topic, they may 
be able to contribute intellectually.  
  
3.) If BARREL team members are not part of the author list, then users should 
Credit/Acknowledge the BARREL team as follows: 
  
"We acknowledge the BARREL team (PI: Robyn Millan) for use of BARREL 
data." 
  
4.) Users are also requested to provide the PI with a copy of each manuscript 
that uses BARREL data upon submission of that manuscript for consideration of 
publication. On publication, the citation should be transmitted to the PI.  
 
The BARREL PI can be contacted at: Robyn.Millan@dartmouth.edu 
	
  


